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Evergreen Resort would like to announce the reopening of our Curly’s Bar & Grill and Passage North restaurants for
dine-in service on Friday, May 22. Carry out service begins Wednesday, May 20%". In order to re-open, there are strict
guidelines our staff and customers MUST follow for the safety and well-being of everybody in order to serve you.

Below are the guidelines we are implementing to keep you, other customers, and our staff safe, please read & follow:

Curly’s hours are Sunday — Thursday 11am — 9pm, Friday — Saturday from 11am — 1am, grill closes at 10pm.
Dining room capacity reduced to less that 50% with at least 6" between each table. (Total seating capacity
available: 35) and currently is only open for breakfast and private events

Limited menu available currently. Disposable single-use menus for each visit will be provided.

All condiment caddies have been removed from tables; single packaged condiments are available.

Staff will be required to wear masks at all times and will be using clean gloves, changing frequently.

All employees will have their temperature taken and complete the health departments questionnaire before
beginning their shift.

Silverware will be rolled using single-used gloves.

Our buffets, all-you-can-eat, salad bars, beverage stations, and shared condiments have been POSTOPONED till
further notice.

Don’t worry! We still have popcorn available upon request, pre-bagged by staff in sanitary conditions.

You may make reservations by calling ahead, but walk-ins welcome! Please be mindful of your fellow patrons.
Courtesy and respect will take us farther when we are all in the together.

Visitors who are medically tolerate are required to wear a mask upon entering/exiting and moving around the
restaurant.

Please stay home if you or anyone in your household are or have been sick.

Limit your party size to 10 people or less.

No loitering away from your table: maintain 6’ social distancing from all other guests.

We are going above and beyond our normal sanitary and cleaning procedures, both in frequency and detail, to

help keep everyone safe.

Thank you for your patience, understanding, and support, we look forward to seeing and serving you and want to keep
everyone healthy and safe. Cheers!

~Evergreen Management



